
From: Ray Kljajic [mailto:rkljajic@Ameri-Pi.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 6:09 PM 
To: Garrett, Christopher 

Cc: Chin Frank; Zibarras Jason; Zaroulis, Andrew 
Subject: City Council Subpoena re: JEA ITN 
  

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from a non-COJ email address. Do not click any links 

or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  

  

Dear Mr. Garrett, 

  

Regarding the API/Argo submission to the JEA ITN, we have nothing to report or to submit with 

respect to items #1 and 2 on page 1 of the subpoena. 

  

We had informal discussions with law firms and diligence experts regarding potential 

representation of our team if the API/Argo Team was to advance to a formal bid process for JEA, 

but we were not invited to the Atlanta management presentation and never advanced further in 

this process, so we never engaged anyone. 

  

Please advise if there is anything else that you need from the API/Argo Team. Otherwise, we 

will deem this email as fulfilling your request of us under the Subpoena. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Ray 

  

  

  

R. Ray Kljajic  
Managing Director 
  

American  
Public Infrastructure, LLC 
(312) 961 - 4512 
rkljajic@Ameri-Pi.com 
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